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Home Learning Update  
8.1.21 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Firstly, thank you all so much for your support with home learning this week. We have been blown 
away with the responses and the hard work from all of our children using the seesaw platform. In the 
past 7 days we have had over 2,250 posts with nearly 2000 comments.  The use of this will continue 
to develop as the term progresses. Already next week, we have additional story time planned and are 
exploring how we can extend our pre-recorded lessons further to develop our remote teaching. 
 
I am sure that you would join me in thanking the school staff who have been working tirelessly to 
both manage and facilitate home learning for our children at home, whilst simultaneously still 
teaching critical worker groups here at school.  
 
Next week, we will continue to share learning via Seesaw. I have outlined a brief timetable below, so 
that you know the lessons that will be provided each day in addition to the daily English and Maths 
lessons.  
 

Wider Curriculum 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

English/Maths  English/Maths English/Maths English/Maths English/Maths 

Science History/Geography Art/DT RE Computing(1)/Music(2)/MFL(3) 

 

How you organise your home schooling timetable is up to you. I appreciate that many parents are 
having to balance both home learning with multiple children and work. As a parent of primary school 
children myself, I relate to the challenge that this presents! Please also note, that staff will continue 
to provide other additional activities daily depending on the age of your child.  
 
Each week, staff will continue to make phone calls to you all to see how we can continue to support. 
Any feedback on remote learning will be appreciated so we continue to improve.  
 
Once again, as always, I thank you all for your help and continued understanding during these 
difficult times.     
 
Mr Ullah 
Deputy Head Teacher  
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